FLORIDA BOARD OF GOVERNORS
NOTICE OF PROPOSED REPEALED REGULATION

DATE: March 27, 2024
REGULATION NUMBER AND TITLE: 8.004, Academic Program Coordination
SUMMARY:

Board of Governors Regulation 8.004, Academic Program Coordination, outlines two
specific components of academic program coordination. The first section outlines the
role of the Council of Academic Vice Presidents (CAVP) and the CAVP Academic
Coordinating Group (CAVP ACG) to ensure collaboration and coordination of academic
programs across the State University System. The second section of the regulation
outlines requirements for offering academic programs at education sites that are not
part of the main campus or additional approved campuses.

Board staff propose repealing Regulation 8.004. The requirement for reviewing
academic programs by CAVP and CAVP ACG has been incorporated into the proposed
amendment to Regulation 8.011, Authorization of New Academic Degree Programs and
Other Curricular Offerings, to better organize the steps in the program approval
process. The proposed amendment to Regulation 8.011 is on the Board’s agenda for
final approval. Board staff is working to incorporate some of the provisions regarding
education sites in an amendment to Regulation 8.009, Educational Sites. A proposed
amendment to this regulation is anticipated to be ready for the June Board of Governors
meeting.

FULL TEXT OF THE REGULATION IS INCLUDED WITH THIS NOTICE.

AUTHORITY TO PROPOSE REGULATION(S): Section 7(d), Art. IX, Fla. Const.; BOG
Regulation Development Procedure dated March 23, 2006.

THE BOARD OF GOVERNORS’ OFFICIAL INITIATING THE PROPOSED
REGULATION: Emily Sikes, Interim Vice Chancellor

COMMENTS REGARDING THE PROPOSED REGULATION SHOULD BE
SUBMITTED WITHIN 14 DAYS OF THE DATE OF THIS NOTICE TO THE CONTACT
PERSON IDENTIFIED BELOW. The comments must identify the regulation on which
you are commenting:

General Counsel, Board of Governors, State University System, 325 W. Gaines St.,
Suite 1614, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, (850) 245-0466 (phone),
(850) 245-9685 (fax), or generalcounsel@flbog.edu.
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